Aerojet Rocketdyne 8900 De Soto Ave.
P.O. Box 7922

—A ERO ’ E T/(/ Canoga Park, CA 91304-7922
ROCKETDYNE

Date: June 27, 2013 No.: 79523NDT62713

To: Ron Cox From: Stephen G. Weeks
Element Material Technology NDT Engineering
2 Pheasant Run Quality & System Safety
Newtown, PA. 18940 Acrojet Rocketdyne

Subject:  Approval Letter for All Certified Special Processes Performed for Nondestructive Testing
Dear Ron Cox

This letter is to inform you that Aerojet Rocketdyne Canoga Park has conducted a performance review
on all of the CSP for NDT performed at Element Material Technology. A twelve (12) month extension
has been granted for the following Aerojet Rocketdyne Canoga Park CSP specifications.

e NAS-410 Qualification and Certification of Nondestructive Testing Personnel
e AMS-2634  Ultrasonic Inspection

The next NDT CSP audit for all your approved nondestructive testing processes will be due June 30,
2014. Please contact the under signed if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Stephen G. Weeks

Stephen G. Weeks
Aerojet Rocketdyne
Quality & System Safety
NDT Engineering

818 912 8936
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P Yates, David S

douglas.reed@element.com
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Hide Details

From: "Yates, David S" <David.Yates@rocket.com>

To: "douglas.reed@element.com" <douglas.reed@element.com>,

History: This message has been forwarded.
Mr. Reed,
Per our phone conversation, Element Materials Technology in Newtown, PA is approved to AMS 2634 and NAS

410. These approvals do not expire.
Alternatively, you can check your approvals any time utilizing the Rocketdyne Supplier Portal at this link

http://www.rocketdynesuppliers.com/
Regards,

Senior Manager, Supplier Quality Assurance
Aerojet Rocketdyne
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